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Surgery is scheduled for Father Tom - Prayers for him.
Parent Board Meeting - 7PM - Faculty Room

Pizza Lunch for Class Spell-a-Thon Winners

School Tour at 8:30AM by Appointment

Archdiocesan Professional Development Day for Teachers
STUDENT HOLIDAY

Robotic Northern California Championship at Aragon High

Squad with Mr. Lockee & Mr. Fair
Spell-a-Thon Pledges Due

School Visit by Maureen Huntington, Superintendent of
Catholic Schools & Nina Russo, Assistant Superintendent

for Curriculum
Zoomobile comes to St. Gabriel for Grades 1 & 2
Pﬁrish Council Meeting - 7:30PM - Quinn Center
Local Holiday

Happy Valentine's Day

Presidents' Day - SCHOOL. HOLIDAY
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March

17;

18,

19,
21

23,

24,

28

D
School Tour at 8:30AM by Appointment
A.IM.S. comes to St. Gabriel for Grades 3,4 &5

Ash Wednesday - First Day of Lent - 10:45AM Student
Mass prepared by Classes 8A & 8B - All are Welcome

Kindergarten Screening Day #6
Beautification Committee Volunteers at 9AM
MINIMUM DAY - 12:30PM Dismissal

Ath Grade Classes Participate in the National Assessment of
Educational Progress Assessment

Teacher Professional Development
School Board Meeting - 7PM - Faculty Room

Crab Dinner & Raffle

5:45PM - Cocktails
6:30PM - Dinner
8:30PM - Raffle/Dancing

Parish Chinese Pot Luck Lunch - Multi-Purpose Room - 1PM
Parent Board Meeting - 7PM - Faculty Room
Whale Bus comes to St. Gabriel for Classes 1A & 1B

Archdiocesan Choral Festival at Riordan High School -
Crooners Participate

San Francisco Archdiocesan Academic Decathlon Day af
St. Pius School in Redwood City - St. Gabriel's Team
Participates




TUITION

TJust a memo that April is the last billing month for tuition. The 2014-2015 family tuition
must be paid in full in order to receive a re-registration form for the next school year.

All eighth grade tuition is due in order for students to participate in end of the year eighth
grade activities.

Thank you all for the effort you are making fo stay current. We rely on the budgeted
income for each months expenses.

FOURTH GRADE EXPERIENCE

The fourth grade classes at St. Gabriel School have been selected to represent private
schools across the nation by participating in the National Assessment of Educational
Progress. NAEP is the largest national assessment of what public and private school
students know and can do in various subject areas. The students will take a math, reading,

or science pilot assessment on a tablet.

The results are completely confidential and the results will be used for statistical purposes

only.

The invitation from NAEP to participate stated, "We know that St. Gabriel School's students

will help us show what our nation's students know and can do."

Good Luck Fourth Gradel!

MID-YEAR STUDENT ACCOMPLISHMENTS

Congratulations to all the participants of the 2015 St. Gabriel Oral Spell-a-Thon!

Christopher Ying (8B) was the overall winner. The winning word that Christopher spelled was

“vengeance". The first runner up was Aster Li (6B), and the second runner up was Emily
Takamoto (2B).

Christopher will have the opportunity to parficipate in the State Spelling Bee based on the
results of a written exam he will be taking. Good luck Christopher!

Thank you to all the parents who donated cookies and to Wilme Ng, Cathy Costello, Lisa
Mendiola-Flores, Maria Ly, and Eileen Barry for stepping in o help and making sure the day

ran smoothly.
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My special thanks to Sister Pauline, Janet Barry, Mr. Fair, the teachers, staff and families
at St. Gabriel for their contribution in making this fundraising event a success.

Keep Spelling!
Mala Gurbuxani (Sartaji 6B/Amrita 2B)
Chair Spell-a-Thon

Following is a list of Spell-a-Thon Grade Winners:

Gabriella Tapia - 2A Brayden Almendarez - 3A
Emily Takamoto - 2B Luciano Roberts - 3B
Aidan David - 4A Shauna Barry - 5A
Bryce Quintos - 4B Victoria Maguire - 58
Victoria Mattsson - 6A Audrey Hermosura - 7A
Aster Li - 6B Kellie Lu - 78

Gabriel Juarez - 8A
Christopher Ying - 8B

Thank you Mala for chairing this successful event.

GEOGRAPHY BEE

Congratulations to the ten (10) students who qualified for the school finals of the National
Geographic Geography Bee. All ten answered seven (7) questions correctly out of seven.
They are: Ryan Desmond, Albert Ma, Nikita Moysov, and Christopher Ying from 8B. Paul
Gouchon and Tara Kent from 8A. Kurt Schober from 7A. Carina Bagley and Ethan Brilliantes

from 7B, and Daniel Panina from DA.

Our top three school winners are:

1st Place - Albert Ma
2nd Place - Ryan Desmond
3rd Place - Kurt Schober

Albert will now take a challenging written test to qualify for the next level. This will be the
fifty (50) top students in California. Good Luck Albert!

Thank you to Mr. Moseley - 7A teacher - for directing these students,
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2014-2015 ACADEMIC DECATHLON TEAM

Julian Hermosura - Religion
Clarissa Madar - Literature
Joaquin Turek - Science

Jacob Lam - Fine Arts
Mark Kearney - Social Studies
Sierra Tyson - Current Events
Amsale Tegene - English
Christopher Ying - Math

Katelyn Lee - Super Quiz
Alyson Lee - Super Quiz

Coaches: Lynn Grier, Mara Hill, Barbara Cecchin, Pat Tucker, Charlene McDonnell, Bernice
Tonegato-Jarrell, Lawrence Ellison, Donna Bruno, Esther Lam, and Kellie Tyson

CELEBRATING CLASSICAL MUSIC

On January 25th we enjoyed the spectacular musical talents of St. Gabriel's students, Many
thanks to the students and their families in taking the time to share the students talents.

Thank you to all the parents who donated goodies for the reception and the volunteers who
worked the event.

Congratulations to the performers:

Patrick Shi - KA Mateo Alves - 4A
Darrin Yang - 1B Declan Poland - DA
Daniel Kutner - 1A Ella Francis - 5A
Aleksander Volkov - 1B Sartaj Rajpal - 6B
Julienne Blancaflor - 2A : Devin Leung - 68
Brayden Almendarez - 3A Sawyer Livsey - 6A
Luciano Roberts - 3B Eileen Lin - 8A
Reagan Poland - 4A
See you hext year. Co-Chairs: Ann Kutner and Danielle Alves

Thank you Ann and Danielle!

PARENT ANNUAL GIVING

Thank you to the 47% of families who have participated in the 2014-15 Parent Annual Giving
Campaign. Haven't pledged yet? There is still time for you o pledge! Remember, your
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child(ren) is benefitting from Annual Giving. That is why we ask all families to participate.
See the attached mid-year report for more information,

HELP
8 The school office is in dire need of a typewriter. Yes, there are still many things that
cannot be done on the computer. If anyone knows where we can find an IBM Selectric

IIT (with correction), please call the school office at 566-0314. Thank you.

2. Extended Care will be decorating Valentine cookies February 9-12. We could use
seasonal frosting and sprinkles. See Georgia with any questions. Thank you.

SHIELD THE VULNERABLE REMINDER

Anyone having access to our children, whether chaperoning field trips, volunteering in the
Classroom, room parents, library volunteers, yard duty, hot lunch or volunteering for our
various fundraisers MUST complete both the online training and background check
through Shield the Vulnerable. THERE ARE NO EXCEPTIONS. To complete the online
training and background check, please visit the website www.shieldthevulnerable.org. When
it asks for your affiliation, please list yourself as an elementary school volunteer NOT
parent. If you are unable to file the background check electronically, download the

form, complete it, and bring it to the office with your ID. Mrs. Demartini will then take
care of the processing. Online training and Background Checks must be renewed every three

(3) years.

The Archdiocese of San Francisco has asked that each school be at or above 95% compliant
by June of this year. Some parents have already been notified that their online training
and/or background checks have expired. Those parents not responding to the notification in
a timely manner will be put on “inactive” and unable to do volunteer work. So, if you have
received, or receive a notification in the next few weeks, please take immediate action. Tf
you have any questions, feel free to call the school office. Thank you in advance for your

cooperation.

ART PROGRAM NEWS

Parent volunteers are needed for the art show. Mark your calendars! St. Gabriel's Third
Annual Art Show is Saturday, March 21st, 10AM - 4PM in the multi-purpose room. Each
Student will have an art piece on display. The art show will highlight the gamut of art
projects and fabulous works of our artists.

Needed: Set-up - Friday, March 20th - 12:30PM on
Break-down - Saturday, March 21st - 4PM on
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Please email Esther Lam at esther@pobox.com if you are available. Thank you!

ART PROGRAM NEEDS GRANT WRITERS

Grant writers are needed to help secure funding for the school art program in 2015-16. St.
Gabriel has three primary art teachers, Kim Saccio-Kent, Esther Lam, and Rene McKenna,
Kim and Esther's children will graduate from St. Gabriel this year and we will heed more
funding to sustain our terrific K-8 program in the future. Contact Esther Lam for more

information.

ARCHDIOCESAN FAMILY GRANT APPLICATIONS - FINAL NOTICE

The Archdiocese has chosen TADS to process all applications for the Archdiocesan Family
Grant tuition assistance program. All families applying for assistance need to fill out
applications online. To apply for the Archdiocesan Family Grant, parents should go to the
TADS website, www.tads.com. Once on their homepage click the link "Apply for “Financial
Aid" on the right side of the page which is under the "Parents & Families” heading.

Once you have completed filling out the online form, submit it online and your application will
be processed. The deadline for completing the application for elementary school assistance
is April 15, 2015, If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give the school

office a call.

CHINESE POT LUCK LUNCH

HAPPY NEW YEAR!! YEAR OF THE GOAT!

Wishing you all the best for 2015. It's our 18th year of celebrating by inviting all of you to a
pot luck lunch on Sunday, March 1, 2015, at IPM. See the attached flyer for more details.

TEACHERS VOLUNTEERING

Each year the Department of Catholic Schools asks for teacher/principals to volunteer to
serve on school evaluation teams. These volunteers are responsible to read over the school's
self study report and then to spend three days at the school verifying the report. The
team then writes what it considers significant accomplishments and critical goals based on
the report, their interviews and their observations. This final report is shared with the

staff of the school being evaluated.

This year, Mrs. McDonnell, 5B teacher, volunteered to serve on an evaluation team. She will
be at St. Matthew School from February 3-5, 2015.




KINDERGARTEN SCREENING

Screening for the 2015-2016 kindergarten class is well underway. If there are still
school families who have not returned their applications, please do so as soon as possible.

Applications are also being given out for grades 1-7. Pass on this information to those you
know who might be interested. Let them know that our next school tours are on February

5th and 17th at 8:30AM. Visitors will need to call and schedule an appointment.

IMPORTANT

Let us know if you will be moving and not returning to St. Gabriel School. We need to know
if spots will open up in some classes for new students.

THANK YOU: TIFFANY KEARNEY, MOTHER OF MARK 8B

With the help of 4th and 8th grade parents, 60 pies were sent to the Bayview Adult Day
Health Center. Tiffany put out the word and the parents responded! We received a note of
thanks stating that, "every gift, every thought, every act of kindness is a treasure that
enriches the lives of the receiver.”

RAFFLE

The St. Gabriel School Raffle is almost herel You were sent your raffle tickets in the mail.
To be eligible to win the Grand Prize of $2,000, please send in your check or money
order along with your ticket stubs by Friday, February 27th. The drawing will be held at
the Crab Dinner on Saturday February 28th. For every ticket you purchase beyond the first
you get an additional BONUS ticket that will be entered into the regular raffle AND a
separate drawing for a pair of tickets to a 2015 regular season game of your World
Champion San Francisco Giant's.

1 Ticket $25

2 Tickets $50 + 1 Bonus Ticket = 3 total tickets
3 Tickets $75 + 2 Bonus Tickets = b total tickets
4 Tickets $100 +3 Bonus Tickets = 7 total tickets
5 Tickets $125 +4 Bonus Tickets = 9 total tickets

If you need additional tickets for family and friends and/or for more information about
This year's Annual Raffle, please contact our Chairperson, Angela Isola 415-205-9639.
Tickets can also be purchased in the clinic.




CRAB DINNER

St. Gabriel's Crab Feed is Saturday, February 28th. Book now before it's sold out! All you
can eat crab, no-host cocktails and dancing until the wee hours. $50 until February 19th,
then prices go to $60 starting on February 20th. You can order your tickets online now.
Just visit our website www.sgsparents.com. This is always a fun event and is adults only!

Last year's crab feed was such a success we have no leftovers! We are in need of donations
most especially alcohol! Please consider donating a bottle of your favorite libation (be it
vodka, gin, tequila, rum, Fireball, wine or beer) to the crab feed. If it is easier,you can
always donate cash or a Costco gift card to help us "restock”. No donation is too small.

Traditionally on the night of the event a sponsorship book is handed out to all of the guests,
we would like to continue with this tradition again this year. The sponsorship book is a
wonderful way to make money as well as an opportunity for local businesses to receive
advertising while supporting the community. There are several ways you can help. For a

minimal fee you can:

1, Advertise your business

2. Send a personal message to one of the 8th grade graduates who will be
serving That night.

3 Post a dedication to a loved one.

The cost for advertising is as follows: Full page ( 8 x 5.5) $100; Half Page (4 x 5.5) $50;
Or a Business Card: $25.

If you have questions please contact:

Joy Fogarty (Ticket Sales) 415-336-7846 - joygeorgina@yahoo.com
Norma O' Connell or Caitlin Connolly (Underwriting) 415-753-6640

n_lynch_2000@yahoo.com or connolly03@gmail.com
Deirdre Lewis (Donations/Volunteers) 415-559-1736 deirdre_lewis2000@yahoo.com

JOG-A-THON 2014

The Holiday's have come and gone which means the final lap of our 32nd Jog-a-thon is
complete. We are happy to report it has been another successful year! We've collected over
$28,000.We would like to THANK everyone for participating and supporting St. Gabriel
School. Special " Thanks" to Sr. Pauline for her support. To Father Tom, all the Teachers and
Staff. To our fantastic coordinators Alison Yee, Judi Dito,Diane Daly, Monica Murphy Cathy
Thorsen, Paul Daijo,Karen Byrne, Margi Beima and Mary Slattery (who is graduating! We'll
miss you Mary! ). We would also like to Thank St. Ignatiaus High School and teachers Carlos
Gazulla and Chris Delaney(our S6 parents) for arranging the use of the frack and helping us
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with set up and clean up. We must again "Thank", Record Timing: Sean Laughlin  Timing,
Data, Results Consultant and Operator and his wife Mari for the Donation of their
equipment and time (they are also graduating!) Thank you to J udy and Randy Green and
Janice and Kevane Wong for running another successful Snack Barl Thank you to Tina
Maguire for helping us shop and Ty Debrunner for picking up the coffee. Thank you to Dan
Naughton our Parent Board Representative and his wife Patty who are also leaving us as
graduating Parents! (we REALLY will miss you Danl) You were always there when we needed
youl To EVERYONE that helped with set-up, clean up, chip tech's, water table and snack bar
“THANK YOU!" we can't do it without you. Thank you to Janet Barry for helping to keep us
on track literally! Special "Thanks" to Pat and Buffy Maguire for donating all the coffee
from Java Beach and to the SFPOA for their $250 donation. If we've forgotten anyone
please forgive us. It is the participation, support and help of the students, parents, family
and friends of the St. Gabriel school community that makes our annual Jog-a-thon a success
every year. This year we had a Spooktacular Jog-a-thon with the students showing their
school spirit by dressing in Halloween themed costumes. Next year we're going Greek with
an Olympic themed Jog-a-thon! Thank you to Lisa Cooper for the Great ideal Thanks again fo
everyone who hung out with us all day and pitched in when and where we needed the help and
especially those who stayed with us fill the bitter end ('you know who you arel) "Thank you"
isn't enough but that's all we have to offer besides our gratitude and appreciation, so until

next year joggers!!

Health and Happiness to all,
Mary Reidy and Katherine Swanson

Thank you all for your understanding regarding the delay in the medals and Trophies -
They will be distributed in February ( the company is owned and operated by two brothers
the older brother is preparing for chemo please keep their family in your prayers.)

Thank you

Mary K Minogue-Reidy
415-867-8040

BEAUTIFICATION

The Beautification Committee met on Saturday, November 15th, December 20th, and
January 17th.

Our accomplishments were:

L. Picked up all trash inside and outside the whole St. Gabriel School and
church grounds.
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2. Pulled weeds and trimmed frees in front of the parish center, rectory,
church, and along Ulloa Street.
3. Pulled weeds, replanted flowers and mended the garden fence in the courtyard

Near the library and behind the church,
4 Painted the bench to the right of the library entrance. Cleaned the wall

above the bench.
B Did a complete power sweep of the upper yard parking lot.

A special thank you o Rennel Maneja for bringing his home power leaf blower, portable

power supply and extension cord o power seep the entire parking lot in the upper yard. Also,
he power swept all the leaves along the new fence/sidewalk on Ulloa Street.

Parent Volunteers:

Dave Chew Roger Lu
Konseti Kioa John O'Connell
Michael Livsey Theona Van Koll
Michael Louie

Student Volunteers:

Vinnie Chew Kellie Lu
Sawyer Livsey Megan Van Koll
Olivia Louie

Leads:

Judy Breitbarth

Rennel Maneja (November)
Dave Chew (December)
Neal Breitbarth (January)

Our next Beautification date is Saturday, February 21st. We still need a lead for that day.
Dave Chew has volunteered to lead on March 21, April 18 and May 16.

CARNIVAL 2015 - SAVE THE DATE!

Friday, May 1st - 4:00 - 10:00PM
Saturday, May 2nd - 11:00 AM - 4:00PM & 6:00 - 9:00PM

More Rides
More food
More Prizes




New this Yearll

Wine Tasting and Beer Sampling

Live Entertainment
Super Slide

This is a CAN'T MISS EVENTH!

For further information, please contact us at carnival@sgsparents.com

SANTA'S BREAKFAST

Santa's Breakfast Committee would like to Thank our generous St. Gabriel familes:
(We apologize if we inadvertently left anyone off this list)

Ariel & Dina Alcayde (Isaiah 4A, Arianna 1A)
Alan & Ellen Arnold (Julian 3A)

Edmundo & Leonora Aureus

James & Cindy Banzon (John 7A)

Bernardo Bonifacio (Audrey 5A)

Dominic & Renie Bordachar (Hope 1B)
Chris Bower (Destiny 8B)

John & Carmel Cotter (Brian 6B)

Joseph & Jennifer D’Arcy (Michaela 3B, Gavin K-AM)

Derio & Judith Dito (Maddalena 1B)

David & Joyce Dizon (Michael 7A)

Mr. Lawrence Ellison (3A)

Gino & Kaoutar Filice (Sofia 2A)

Dorothy Gin (Jordyn 7A)

Jeff & Angela Isola ( Alessandra 1B)

Eric & Trisha Jue (Tayten 3B, Evan K-AM)
John & Colette Kelly (Mary 7A)

Lisa Kenyon (Camille 5A, Kurt 1B)

Shan & Mandy Lin (Eileen 8A)

Steve & Gabe Lucey (Clara 5A, John 3B, Hannah 1A)
Mel & Dinah Manalo (Matthew 3B, Lauren 1B)

and our Business Donors:

A Child’s Delight

Ambassador Toys

Ambiance San Francisco
Archbishop Riordan High School
Blue Line Pizza

Chloe’s Closet

Cummings Moving

Patrick & Arleen Manzano (Gabriel 2A)
Michael & Rani Mann (Jasminder 3A)

Amy Messinger & Enrique Palos (Mia 3A)
Alexander & Carmen Moissiy (Alejandra 7B)
Patrick & Brigid Murphy (Luke 4B)

Ng Family (Kenny 4A)

John & Sally O’Connell (Hannah 74, Caroline 2B)
Kerry & Katie Oshita (Emily K- AM)

Mr. Phung

David & Cynthia Quintos (Bryce 4B)
Michael & Margaret Rabbitt (Madeleine 8A)
Marco & Michelle Rivadeneyra (Matthew 1A)
Merrick & Mea Rustia (Kailee 3B)

John Doyle & Jirayu Sirirueng (Saoirse 1A)
Leon & Nicole Sorhondo (Marielle 7B)

Lisa Suzuki (Takeshi 3A)

Bryan & Karen Takamoto (Alex 4B, Emily 2B)
Robert & Milena Tapia (Amaia 4A)

Jill Thorpe (Chloe 3B)

George Totah (Victor 4A, Alyssa 1B)

Louie & Dora Vargas (Anna 5A)

Hot Yoga

In N Out Burger

Java Beach

Paradise Pizza

Spiral Sushi Restaurant
Small Fry's

Sports Basement
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Devil’s Teeth Standard 5 and 10 ACE- Laurel Village
Dottie Doo Sysco Foods

Hard Wear Store Verna Liza Caba

Wink SF

A big THANK YOU to all of our bakers, who brought in those delicious goodies.

Santa's Breakfast Committee would like to extend a HUGE thank all the wonderful
volunteers and generous donors who made this year's event a success. It was also a fun and

joyous start to our holidays.

A big thank you to our students that did a wonderful job setting up, serving and cleaning up

at the event.
A special thank you to our Santd's Breakfast committees, who worked very hard to plan and

organize this wonderful event:

Ellen & Alan Arnold (Julian 3A) Cindy Banzon (John 7B)

Rony David (Alexandra 7A, Aidan 4A) Dorothy Gin (Jordyn 7A)

Rudy Jauregui (Alex 7A) Jennifer Joost (Benjamin 3A)

Lisa Kenyon (Camille BA, Kurt 1B) Gus Ko (Isabelle 7B)

Raina Macaire (Angelina 5A) Dinah Manalo (Matthew 3B, Lauren 1B)
Cecilia McDonagh (Bella 5B, Joseph 2A) Kendra Miles (Ella KAM)

Kim Saccio-Kent (Tara 8A) Maire Spiers (Ellen 6B, Martin 2B)

Lea Suzuki-Rutherford (Harris 88, Constance 4B) Toby Wiley (Margaret 6B, Samantha 1A)
Kinsley Wong (Lan 1A) Amber Yeung (Matt 8A, Megan 7A,

Madison3A)
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2014-15 PARENT ANNUAL GIVING
MID-YEAR REPORT

Percentage of Parent Participation: 48%

Total Monetary Pledges: $76,880*

*Includes company matching funds paid & pending

Our goal is 100% Parent Participation!
Percentage needed to achieve this goal: 52%

All families benefit from annual giving. Therefore, all are asked to participate.
Remember, participation is as easy as pledging your prayers/thoughts for St. Gabriel for the
school year. Please send in your pledge today!

Thank you to our parents (listed on reverse) who pledged so far this year!

Contact Alice Lawrie, Development Office, (sgs@stgabrielsf.com) for more information.

NUMBER PER AMOUNT PLEDGED

(DOES NOT INCLUDE MATCHING FUNDS) OF CURRENT PARTIGIPATION.

If you have more than one child, credit is given to each class |

*Does not include company matching gifts

Total Pledges of Prayer/Thought: 95 Kindergarten ............ 53%
(with and w/o monetary pledge) .: TSUOPA08 e e 61%
Under $-]OO 33 $500 - $749 17 E 2“d Gradﬂ ............... 405/0
$100-%249 59  $750 - $999 2 i’ﬂ g::g: --------------- "
- 1,000 and over 1 PSR S R e

PR i ¢ : SthGrade............... 43%
6th Grade ............... 48%

o fthGrade............... 48%

Loverage gift: $348 B Gade e, 31%




Avriel & Dina Alcayde

Frank Almendarez & Cynthia Huey

Alan Arnold & Ellen Magallanes

The Bartley Family

Doug & Margi Beima

Vin Bhaskar & Nora Sheriff

The Blancaflor Family

Bernardo & Mery Rose Bonifacio

Shawn & Janette Boquiren

Dominic Bordachar & Renie
Hippler

Eric & Corey Bostrom

Chirs Bower

John & Tina Bower

Neal & Judy Breitbarth

Mike & Marie Briones

James & Dina Brooks

Bob & Karen Byrne

Adriano Castro & Alexandra
Medina

Sean & Patty Cavan

Thwen & Jennifer Chaloemtiarana

Stephen Chao & Kathy Chaloupka

Mr. & Mrs. David Chew

Lawrence & Marisa Chiu

Spencer Chopp

William & Bianca Cohen

Brian & Karen Coyle

Michael & Shelley Cramer

Craig Cummings & Irene Otten

George & Ty Debrunner

Kyra Delaney

Sean & Suzi Desmond

Derio & Judith Dito

Dom & Joyce Dizon

John Dowling & Angela O'Neill

John Doyle & Jirayu Poeter-Doyle

Allam & Fidaa El Qadah

Alex & Raquel Elsner

Julie Fieber

Michael & Joanne Fiske

Jose & Deanna Florendo

Eric & Ernestine Flores

John & Joy Fogarty

Barry & Angela Francis

Denis & Jenette Francis

Matt Friend & Kristine Loeppky

Gordon Fung & Jennie Siu

Carlos & Davina Gazulla

Linda Ghnaim

Michael & Lesley Giovannelli

Randy & Judy Green

Elias Gutierrez & Mila Tan
Gutierrez

THANK YOU!
As of 1/27/15

Julian Hermosura& Maria
Aban-Hermosura

Joel Horwitz & Danielle Marone

Joe & Bernadette Hurley

Jeff & Angela Isola

Rudy & Arleen Jauregui

Eric & Trisha Jue

Tom & Kaity Kahle

The Karanian Family

Andrew & Tiffany Kearney

John & Colette Kelly

Kevin & Lynn Kelly

Bob & Belinda Kensic

Edward Kent & Kim Saccio-Kent

Christina Keyes

Panom & Ladawan Khamvatee

Andrew Klimenko & Raina Macaire

Robert & Lulu Kong

Daniel Kosai & Dorothy Gin

Rob & Ann Kutner

Sahn & Esther Lam

Sherman & Danielle Lee

Gordon Lee & Tina Lew

Sherri Leung

Charles Leung & Primrose Wong

Paul & Tanya Lewis

Shawn & Dierdre Lewis

Shan & Mandy Lin

Heng-Yi & Wnedy Liu

Anson & Bernice Louie

Steve & Gabe Lucey

Con & Brenda Lyons

Paul & Maria Lysenko

Xin Lie Ma & Jing Lin

John & Kathleen Maguire

Andrew & Yuko Mak

Ariel & Grace Malig

James Manalili & Angeline Barrozo

Hermel & Dinah Manalo

Mike & Rani Mann

Patrick & Arleen Manzano

Bob & Melissa Martin

Gabriel & Brandy McDill-Zamarripa

Paul McHugh & Linda Astabie

Michael & Renee McKenna, Helen
& Allan Ridley Charitable
Trust

Stephen & Kendra Miles

Paul & LeeAnn Miyamoto

Patrick & Brigid Murphy

Tony Murphy & Gina McDonald

Naiel & Manuela Nasrah

Arthur Ng & Ying Li

Christopher & Dympna O'Connell

THANK YOU!

John & Sally O'Connell

Jim O'Connell & Norma Lynch

Thomas & Kristina O'Sullivan

Ken O'Sullivan & Tina McNeal

Kerry & Katie Oshita

Dominic & Colleen Panina

The Poland Family

Keith & Erika Pollasky

Damien Quinn & Marie Galvin
(Galvin-Quinn)

Arvind Rajpal & Mala Gurbuxani

Scott & Erin Rea

Dale Roberts & Savita Sahi

Tom & Kari Rocca

Merrick Rustia & Myunghee Kwon

Mark & Lea Rutherford

Philip & Virginia Scarborough

Don Schmidt & Grace Kinajil

The Schober Family

Andy Shi & Helen Han

Steven & Jennifer Shia

Michael & Mary Slattery

Tom & Danielle Sly

Leon & Nicole Sorhondo

Dan & Maire Spiers

William Strachan & Michele
Gachowski

Ed & Naomi Sullivan

Marc & Katherine Swanson

Bryan & Karen Takamoto

Suchong Teets

Fasil Tegene & Hal Gebretsadik

Greg & Tracy Thatcher

Calvin & Julie Tong

Mark & Michelle Torres

George & Anna Totah

Thuy Tran & Phuong Nguyen

Christopher Turek & Lorraine
Garcia

Orlando Tyson & Kellie Reem

Robert & Theona Van Koll

Eddie & Wilme Wan

Guang Bin Wang & Amy Zhang

Brad & Cathy Wells

Toby & Kate Wiley

Christian & Andrea Winther

George & Beverly Wong

Pablo & Khena Wong

Kinsley Wong & Elaine Zhong

Steve & Mona Wood

Alison Yee

David & Michelle Yee

Joe & Linda Yew

Hai Yan Yu & Yi Wen Chen

Brain Zhao & Joyce Ng

THANK YOU!



ORAWN TO DRAW

DRAWN TO DRAW 1S A STEP-BY-STEP APPROACH TO LEARNING
TO DRAW. IT IS NON-COMPETITIVE, EXCITING AND
MOTIVATING. INSTRUCTION INCLUDES BASIC LINES, SHAPES,
AND PERSPECTIVE AS WELL AS TRAINING IN DEMYSTIFYING
REALISTIC ART. DRAWN TO DRAW WILL ENHANCE YOUR CHILD’S
CONFIDENCE AND SELF-ESTEEM IN DRA Y PROVIDING
SEQUENTIAL INSTRUCTION ON THE BASIGS: ,sWHILE CREATING
DELIGHTFUL PICTURES, CHIDREN ARE EXPIA RING LANGUAGE,
MECHANICS AND CREATIVITY IN ART, ¥!LASSES ENHANCE THE
ABILITY TO EFFECTIVELY LEARN 4 WNERALIZE THEIR
SKILLS INTO OTHER AREAS OF LE
GREATLY INFLUENCE YOUR CH LITY TO DRAW WHAT
THEY SEE AND TO FEEL GOO [’(%X/{FORTABLE WITH THE

WAYT IEY

JIPTI OR EVERY CHILD!

SPRING SES Pf{':ery Wednesday from March 11th thru May 20th
immediately tollowmg%dfsnnsﬁal. Classes NO Class April 8¢th
All classgs held on campus in 3A for 1 hr.
, COS : $200.00 for 10 sessions
Instructor: Bdl‘bt wil- I;Jzex @415 -731- 9947 Checks or questions made to Barbra
\z.l?er please. 2331-34" San Francisco, Ca. 94116

DRAWING IS

£

Classes are kept small. *Children keep all of their own work.* All materials are
supplied. Children from this class have won awards in Art Contests!

~ PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN

___YES, WE WANT TO ENROLL IN DRAWING CLASSES!

CHILD/CHILDREN’S NAME(S)

CURRENT GRADE: - ATTENDING AFTER SCHOOL CARE? —
PARENT NAME ~ Cell Phone
Home Phone EMAIL

Classes are kept small. *Children keep all of their own work.*  All materials are
supplied, Children from this class have won awards in Art Contests












